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The Nemo Vista School District held its Annual Public Meeting on October 15, 2020 in conjunction with 

the regular October board meeting.  Superintendent Logan Williams began his discussion by explaining 

that schools across the state were not assessed or scored as in past years, because of the inability to 

accumulate data through testing and assessments, due to the nationwide pandemic.  Mr. Williams 

stated that all vending machine monies received by the district go towards supporting athletics.  Mr. 

Williams then discussed that the State requires all board members to receive six hours of professional 

development each year and new members to receive nine hours of professional development, and that 

all school board members had either met this requirement or were on track to complete the 

requirement by December 31st of this year. 

Superintendent Williams also discussed the building projects that the District is considering in the 

future, which include; a new hard court for the Elementary and Middle School playground areas, 

shading and/ or protective coverings for the Baseball/Softball Complex, and parking area for the 

Baseball/Softball Complex. 

Superintendent Williams then discussed the financial status of the district. He stated the District was in 

good financial standing at the present time, while also dealing with a decline in total assessments and 

the ongoing protest of Conway County property taxes owed by Southwestern Energy Company, Inc. 

(SWN) for three consecutive tax years.  In regards to the District budget, all of these financial situations 

were considered, and are issues the District has planned for to the best of their ability. 


